
 

Bracco Italiano Club of America Board Meeting 

Monday March 9th  8:15 EST- called to order 8:18pm 

 Attendees: Jennifer Caban, Bobbi Benson, Amanda Inman, Kim Caudill, Courtney Bastian 

Absent: John Kavalier, Gary Lewis 

Guest: Lance Olson 

  

1. Report of Treasurer - John Kavalier- sent via email John will be absent- 
Balance as of John’s email 3-2-20 was $12,613.75 

 

2. Breeders Award Program- Amanda Inman-  Amanda wants to revisit and 
brainstorm on project to have a breeder’s award system. A way to reward 
those who are going above and beyond and not punish those who don’t do 
“specific tests”. She wants to develop tiers for those who do all the health 
testing, hunting, showing etc. She would like to set a committee to develop the 
tiers and what would be required at each level. Jenn asked if Amanda would 
please resend her initial email so everyone can review and give input in a few 
weeks. Kim liked the idea Val had used for check boxes for items and have 
this on the website in a list format. Amanda will work on a more visual 
reference for the BOD and it can be tailored to input. It will also be a good 
visual for people seeking puppies once completed.  

 

3. National Specialty- Discuss any concerns over the Virus and potential effects on 
the event- Contingency plans? At the time of the call we discussed potential of 
continuing on or cancelling. Everyone felt strong that we wouldn’t get 
Manfroni or a UK judge here. We could step back and look for suitable judges 
within the US. Kim thinks no Manfroni as well as the restrictions will hurt 
attendance. Amanda thinks some will still attend. We will continue to plan for 
the event and re-evaluate every 2 weeks until what time we must decide. 

 

Post call- due to travel restrictions getting tighter and the stay home do not 
travel advisories within the US the BOD has decided to cancel the event for 
2020. We will move forward with using this plan and location for next year’s 
event. 

 



4. Members to vote on: January Fozzard and Charles/Mary Calisto from Associate 
to Full status membership and Andy Sjodin as Associate 

Kim stated the applications looked OK. Jana did not have a 2nd sponsor on her 
form. Kim confirmed sponsorships for each person. Jennifer asked if Mary 
Calisto was on the application since only Charles is applying to move up to 
active. Kim verified via email that only Charles Calisto is a member.  

Amanda motioned, Bobbi 2nd all in agreement for Andy Sjodin as Associate and 
for Charles Calisto and January Fozzard to be moved to Active members. 

 
 

 Meeting adjourned 8:47pm EST 

 

 


